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First name: Peter

Last name: Nelson

Organization: Defenders Of Wildlife

Title: 

Comments: Dear Custer Gallatin Planning Team,

 

 

 

On behalf of Defenders of Wildlife, thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Draft Assessment

Report of Ecological, Social and Economic Conditions on the Custer Gallatin National Forest and the Draft

Preliminary Need to Change the Existing Custer and Gallatin Forest Plans, along with the affiliated specialist

reports.  Our feedback letter is attached.

 

Pete Nelson

 

Defenders of Wildlife


